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I am strongly in favor of Bill HB 2005.  There is no purpose to have these guns for 

any other reason than to due harm. These guns are undetectable, untraceable which 

presents a serious threat to public safety in Oregon. To have the ability to build a 

firearm from parts and kits widely available online-without a background check- or 

using a 3D printer and create a gun that can’t be detected or traced is unacceptable 

in our society. These could be brought into our schools, government offices, and 

planes.   

 

Please vote YES on this bill. 

 

Carol Cercone 

 


